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Dear Dr Barrand 

 

We have revised the manuscript in accordance with our responses to the reviewers. I have 

attached a marked up manuscript for your attention, as well as a final version (including 

figures). 

 

I look forward to receiving your decision. Thank you for all you do for The Cryosphere! 
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